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^Artwork by Daisy, a participant in Marta Blair's Free Virtual Art Workshop "Shall We Float All the Way" 4/2020

https://vimeo.com/405554551


BRAC's Spring 2020 VIRTUAL Semester ofBRAC's Spring 2020 VIRTUAL Semester of

after-school and Saturday classes begins APRILafter-school and Saturday classes begins APRIL

27TH, 2020!27TH, 2020!

Classes fill up quickly so Register now!Classes fill up quickly so Register now!

April 27 - June 6, 2020 

Visual Art Classes 
Mondays, Five Ways to See the Sea with Joel Adas 

Tuesdays, Drawing with Tiffany Miller
Thursdays, Discovery and Making with Marta Blair

Fridays, Postal Mail Art Exchange with Tammy Wofsey

Digital Media Classes
Wednesdays, Digital Illustration with Maria Ferrari
Saturdays, Digital Animation with Hector Canonge

Payment Options 
-$5 per single Drop-in visual art (only) class session

-$22.50 for one 5 week long class in Visual Art or Digital Media 
-$20 for one week of 4 Visual Art Sessions 
-$90 access to all 6 classes for all 5 weeks

(Visual Art & Digital Media Classes)

Both of our Digital Media classes require participants to register for
the full 5 weeks due to the lesson plans being sequential. 

SIGN UP HERE

or

Visit our Education Page for more

information

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/spring-2020-virtual-visual-art-and-digital-media-classes-tickets-101644782280
http://www.bronxriverart.org/education.cfm


SUPPORT US AS WE SERVE YOU

BRAC is committed to continuing to serve teaching artists, students and
families by providing access to art experiences. While we moved our spring
classes to online, we continued our commitments to our community by offering
free at home lesson plans and visual art workshops through zoom. The
responses we have received have been overwhelmingly positive. We are so
pleased to offer our community six 5 week classes in Visual Art and Digital
Media this spring semester.

The power of art includes it’s ability to reflect on our emotions and to create
hope for our future generations. The arts have been impacted economically
during the coronavirus pandemic. In order to continue to employ our teaching
artists and to provide you, our community members, with access to art classes
and exhibitions, we need your support. We ask that you please support all of
the work we do by donating to the Bronx River Art Center today. Your support
is critical now more than ever as we work to bring our mission to life in new
ways.

We realize that these unique times are challenging for everyone. With our
artists and families in mind - we are doing our best to serve our community
with the resources available to us. As we cope with the uncertainty that
surrounds us and our future, we are asking for small contributions from our
patrons.

Build with us by purchasing a membership with BRAC. We offer a selection
everyone can benefit from; from individual to family memberships. A
membership with BRAC means early entry to all exhibitions and special events,
as well as additional savings on performances and classes. Please visit our
Support Us page to discover how you can help us serve you. Thank your for
being part of the Bronx River Art Center family! 

DONATE OR FIND YOUR MEMBERSHIP HERE

Enjoy this video of a slideshow on our Vimeo page of art

http://www.bronxriverart.org/support.cfm
http://www.bronxriverart.org/support.cfm


work we received from our community members from our

Free Virtual Art Workshops

Next up at BRAC
-Virtual Exhibition

BRAC Artists: Why I Teach / Volume 2

Opening this May

-Virtual Student Exhibition for Spring
Students Opening at the end of June



BRACBRAC would like to thank our interns from the High School of Art and Design for their

spirited service to the community. Their choreographed clean up of the Holiday Pot luck

was unforgettable! Also, a special shout out to Bronx High School of Science Intern,

Mahdi Chowdhury for his commitment, technical knowledge, and attention to this

newsletter!

This program is made possible with support from the NYC Department of Cultural Affairs in partnership with the City Council, including

Members Ritchie Torres, Andrew Cohen, Andy King, Mark Gjonaj, Rubén Díaz Sr. and Bronx Borough President Rubén Díaz Jr., the NYS

Council on the Arts with support from Governor Andrew Cuomo and the NYS Legislature including Assembly Member Karines Reyes and

Senator Luis R. Seplúveda, and the Bronx Delegation. Additional support from Con Edison: The Power of Giving, Bronxcare Health System,

and private donors.

Bronx River Art Center
1087 E. Tremont Ave., Bronx, NY 10460



T (718) 589-5819

info@bronxriverart.org

Join Our Mailing List!
GALLERY HOURS:
Wednesday - Friday: 3 - 6 PM

Saturday: 12 - 5 PM

Gallery hours are only in effect during the

exhibition dates.

OFFICE & CENTER HOURS:
Monday - Friday: 10 AM - 6 PM

Saturday: 10 AM - 5 PM

DIRECTIONS TO CENTER:  By Train: Take #2 or #5 to West Farms Square/East Tremont. Walk one block east to

Bronx Street. By Bus: Take #'s B9, 21, 36, 40, 42, or Q44 to East Tremont and Boston Road. By Car: Take Bruckner

Expressway to Sheridan Expressway, and exit at East Tremont Ave. Turn left at the traffic light one block down onto East

Tremont. Turn left after one block onto Bronx St. (Cross Bronx Expressway) towards Rosedale Ave, then exit. Turn left onto

Rosedale Ave, then take a left onto Tremont Ave. Drive four blocks to West Farms Square.

mailto:info@bronxriverart.org
http://www.bronxriverart.org/sign-up.cfm

